
Head Coach Report June/25 
 
Congratulations to all our swimmers who attended Provincials. It was great to have it so close 
to us and to see all the Ravensong Waterdancers in the stands cheering for our swimmers. 
 
The AquaGo assistant course was attended by four Ravensong Waterdancers. The final 
water portion will be completed on June 12. 
 
I have contacted RAC to see if we can increase our number of lanes we rent on Tues/Thurs 
from 3-4... 6:30-7:30pm. As well, I have asked if there is any space on Saturday mornings for 
an AquaGo session. 
They are at capacity so the only request they could fill was some time on Sunday morning 
between 8-10 am and not until January.  
 
NAC pool time has been requested for next season. I have not had confirmation yet but have 
requested May 2 for our Spring Watershow. As well, I requested a 3 hour practice in 
anticipation of our competitive swimmers wanting to do extra routines. 
 
I have also requested our same room rental at the Rotary Hall for next season. 
 
Next year it looks like we will have our competitive team returning and we will have one large 
LComp team. This will help with our coaching options. 
 
It looks like there are 5 swimmers signed up for the summer camp session. 
 
Carol MacFayden 
 
 
 


